
 

 

January 3, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Brent Slaton 
Keymark Corporation 
1188 Cayadutta Street 
Fonda, NY 12068 
 
Dear Brent, 
 
This letter certifies that Keymark Fonda, New York and Lakeland, Florida have met the 
requirements as a member of the PPG Certified Applicator Program (CAP). Certified applicators 
are PPG’s highest level of certification for coating application quality.   
 
A thorough line evaluation and analysis of production pieces painted at your facility have met or 
exceed the requirements of the AAMA 2603, 2604, and 2605 specifications. 
 
Highlights of the CAP program include priority service, bi-annual AAMA testing and extensive 
line audits from PPG service representatives. Please visit our CAP website at 
www.ppgmetalcoatings.com for a listing of your company information.    
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gary M. Edgar 
Market Manager 
Industrial Coatings 
 

    

PPG Industries, Inc. 
125 Colfax Street 
Springdale, PA 15144 USA 
724-274-3886 office  
813-541-2278 cell 

Gary M. Edgar 
Architectural Market Manager 
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